
THURSDAY 12TH FEBRUARY 
3.30PM – 5.00PM

We are delighted to announce that the PTA are hosting a disco 

for children in all year groups on Thursday 12th February in the 

school hall. This will commence at normal school finishing time 

(3.30pm) so parents do not need to pick up the children that 

are attending until 5pm (SCKids will of course be available as 

usual in the Year 6 classrooms).

Pupils may bring a change of outfit if they wish, which they will 

be able to change into (supervised by staff) before the start of 

the disco.

We are asking for a voluntary  ticket fee of £3 payable via the 

website My Donate at 

http://mydonate.bt.com/events/ptafebdisco/207031 (or 

search for Sharmans Cross PTA) as a minimum donation.  

Please remember to make your donation to ensure that we 

cover the costs and raise funds for the PTA. If you are a UK 

taxpayer the donation will also be eligible for Gift Aid.

There will be unlimited squash and also 

a tuck shop selling a range of popular sweets.

Many thanks  Sharmans Cross PTA.



THURSDAY 12TH FEBRUARY 
3.30PM – 5.00PM

Parent/Guardian name: 

Child/Childrens name(s):

Child/Childrens Class number(s):

I would like ____  places allocated and will make a minimum donation 

of £3 per place allocation via the Sharmans PTA Page on My Donate/ I 

will not be making any donation to cover costs and raise funds. (please 

delete as appropriate). 

If you do make a donation please personalise the donation with your 

name in the field shown in My Donate, this will help ensure that we are 

able to thank you. 

Please cut out and return this slip to the school office by no later than 

3.00pm on Wednesday 11th February.


